
        

        

 

 

 

 

 

Official Board Summary: Community Linkage Meeting  

Connecting with the City of Bellingham Mayor’s Neighborhood Advisory 

Commission 

April 23, 2015 

 

 

The Bellingham School Board and Superintendent Greg Baker welcomed audience 

members, invited guests, and district staff to a linkage meeting focused on listening to 

representatives of the Mayor’s Neighborhood Advisory Commission (MNAC). The purpose 

of the meeting was for the School Board to engage in a discussion about how The 

Bellingham Promise resonates with members of the Mayor’s Neighborhood Advisory 
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